
An example of a successful cross-border cooperation  

 

The largest gardening fare in the Nordics, “Nordiska Trädgårdar “, took place 

from 25th until 28th March 2021. Due to the current circumstances the fair was a 

virtual one.  

 

Ulrica OTTERLING, director of the Swedish allotment federation kindly 

contacted Tina WESSMAN, her homologue  at the Finnish office asking if they 

would like to join with an own digital showcase. And of course they did!  

 

Tina straight away prepared two lectures and also received a lovely video 

presenting the only Swedish-speaking association (and the oldest one on its 

original spot) in Helsinki. An additional video from the association, was based 

on a documentary the Finnish public broadcaster YLE had ordered and that was 

aired when the association celebrated 100 years in 2018 was received. 

 

The lecture ‘Allotment gardens in Finland' shortly covered the history of 

allotment gardening and the Finnish federation, and somewhat emphasized the 

special features of allotments in the country. The lecture 'What are the allotment 

gardeners in Finland like' presented the federation’s environmental project and 

the types of allotment gardeners that were found based on an analysis from an 

extensive survey (presented in Hyphen 69). 

 

The event was very successful 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 


